
 
 
 

May 24, 2010 
 

To:  Adam Lid 
City of Los Angeles Public Works Committee 

 
Re:  Wireless Telecommunications Ordinance 

City Council File No. 09-2645 
 

Dear Adam, 
 
The Del Rey Homeowners and Neighbors Association respectfully 

recommends, with the City Attorney's guidance and consistent with his 

recommendations, that the City of Los Angeles enact a comprehensive new 

ordinance with clear and consistent standards and procedures regulating all 

wireless telecommunications facility in the City, authorizing regulation of 

aesthetics and providing protection to communities and residential 

neighborhoods to the full extent of the law.  Please file this letter in Council 

File No. 09-2645. 

Sincerely, 

Elizabeth Zamora, President 
Del Rey Homeowners & Neighbors Association 

 
 
cc:  Councilmember Jose Huizar 
 Councilmember Bill Rosendahl 
 Councilmember Greig Smith 
 Councilmember Richard Alarcon 
 Councilmember Janice Hahn  
 


